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Resuming  

Face-to-Face 

Programmes 
 

We are pleased to start resuming Aware’s face-to-face programmes. We will continue 

to offer virtual options across all of our services but we feel it is also important to 

provide in-person options as the country reopens. 

 

As we navigate this reopening, the safety of the public, our volunteers, our training 

partners and our staff remains of paramount importance to Aware. It is crucial that 

people feel safe and comfortable accessing and delivering our services. 

 

To that end, in addition to adhering to public health guidelines at all times, we will be 

implementing the following procedures. These will be reviewed on a regular basis, 

taking into account government and public health and safety advice at that time. 

 

Prior Requirements 

 We ask only participants who are fully vaccinated against Covid-19 to attend 

face-to-face programmes. If you are not vaccinated, we would ask you avail of 

the virtual options for this programme. 

 

At the venue: 

 Aware only utilises venues that operate in line with government and public safety 

guidelines. 

 As per government and venue guidelines, all attendees will be required to wear 

face coverings in public areas. Once seated in the room, people are not obliged 

to wear face coverings but physical distancing will be observed.  

 We ask all participants to adhere to public health and safety advice to protect 

themselves and each other. 

 

We appreciate your support as we endeavour to reopen Aware’s in person services 

safely. 

 


